
PLANNED GIVING AT KINCARDINE UNITED CHURCH 

Legacy Giving Ministry Team 
 

Who are we? 

We are members of the church who have done a lot of “soul searching”, and we want to 

ensure Kincardine United Church can continue to offer spiritual growth for future 

generations.  We are here to encourage you to think about what you envision for the 

future of our church, and to explore ways in which you can leave a lasting memory.  This 

should be an on-going process since our circumstances in life are continually changing… 

Each one or our members are going through the same process we are asking you to go 

through.  We are exploring different options for legacy giving and discussing the different 

options with our family, then seeking detailed advice from a professional (financial 

advisor, lawyer, etc.).  

Feel free to contact any one of our dedicated members, or click on the link below if you 

would like someone to contact you. 

The members are:  

– Mary Phillips,  

– Marion Boyd,  

– Gregg McLelland,  

– Rad Michielson,  

– Linda Battler, 

– Gord Dunbar, 

CONTACT US (through the confidential email of the Envelope Steward) 

 – link to: mailto:kucdonate@bmts.com 

 

mailto:kucdonate@bmts.com

